Dear Parents, ' February 8, 2018

On Friday, February 23, 2018, our Kindergarten class will be visiting the Strathcona County Library.
‘Students will be given a tour and explanation of the various forms of resources available, have a book

read to them, and be shown a short video. We had originally planned on going with the pre-school class,

as outlined in the newsletter, but have opted to separate the two classes as it is easier for programming.

We will depart from Madonna at 9:15. Our tour and program runs from 9:30-10:30. We will then bus
back to Madonna, have a snack, and be ready for regular dismissal. Please ensure that your child has a
hearty breakfast, as we will be having snack later than usual.

We need 3 parent volunteers. If you are able to come along to help with supervision, please email me. |
thank you in advance for your assistance in this regard. '

There is no fee for the library tour and program. Our only cost for this outing is bussing to and from our
destination, which works out to $4.10 per student. This fee will be added to your child’s account on
Power School and can be paid via the Parent Portal. If you have concerns or questions, please feel free
to email me, or contact the school at (780)467-7972. '

Sincere regards,

Miss Stocker



